
 
 

 Extension of last date for submission of response for Request for Proposal for 
the Integrated Application Software Solution  
 

Please refer to our RFP released on August 12, 2013. The last date for the 

submission of the completed RFP response document has been extended up to 3.00 

pm on September 27, 2013. Accordingly, the bids would be opened at 3.30 pm on 

September 27, 2013 in the Conference Room, 2nd floor, DICGC, Reserve Bank of 

India Building, Mumbai Central. All other terms and conditions remain the same. All 

interested parties may kindly note the revised date. 

 

The General Manager 

Deposit Insurance and Credit Guarantee Corporation 

September 17, 2013 


